

South Grove Primary School

Half -Termly Homework Project.

Class: 5T

Due: Friday 24th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please support your child in completing the project below.

The children will be rewarded for completed projects. If you have any questions, please ask your child's class teacher.

We can not wait to see some amazing home learning!

In History this half term, we are studying the ancient round city of Baghdad. I would like you to create replica artifacts that would have been found in the city (or indeed the city itself!).

Ideas include: symmetrical mosaics inspired by nature, a 3D model of the city, a carved door-frame, woven rug patterns, a chest of scholarly scrolls, an astrolabe, or some Arabic calligraphy. Get creative!

You can use tiles (be careful!), paper, papier-mâché, cardboard boxes, clay, paint, ink, textiles (wool, yarn, fabric) or anything else that makes your replica more authentic.

